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Happy Spring! 
 
It is hard to believe that we are in our final quarter of the 24-25 
school year. You should have received your child’s quarter 3 report 
card. If you have any questions, please reach out to your child’s 
teacher. If the report card states retention is being considered, please 
know that data is being collected and a final decision will be made 
closer to the end of the school year. We want to provide every child 
with enough time to grow and show us what they know.  
 

We have had so 
much to cele-
brate this last 
quarter. We had 
our Golden 
Ticket Ceremo-
ny and honored 
all our students 

who are out-
standing role 
models here at 
school.  
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We would 

also like 

to con-

gratulate our newest Jr. K-9 Officer, Rebecca Del Vecchio. 

We will be having our Alice (Dangerous Persons) 

Drill during the month of April. The students are learning 

about the drill during Health class and the teachers have been 

practicing with the students. Once the date is confirmed, a 

message will be sent home.  

With May right around the corner, please make sure that your 

child’s Final Forms are completed. We do not want any 

student unable to attend a field trip or fun activity because 

their emergency medical forms are incomplete. 

With all the fun things at the end of the year, please remind 

your child that they must have good behavior at school in 

order to participate in these activities. Most students are ex-

pected to have 80% green DOJO up to the event, in order to 

participate. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming 

Events 

4/1 Preschool 

and Kinder-

garten registration is open 

4/9 McDonald’s Night 4-7 

4/10 PTO meeting at 5:30 

4/12 Tri Arts Festival 9-1 

4/14 Right to Reason Week 

4/17 Family Math Night 6-

7:30 

4/18 No School 

4/21 Earth Day 

4/29 Parent meeting for all 

new Kindergarten students 

5:30 for Barberton Pre-

school Parents and 6:15 for 

Community Parents 

 

 

         
  

 

            

We finished our March Madness Picture Book con-

test. The winner was “Jabari Jumps”. The students real-

ly enjoyed these stories. Ask them to share with you 

their favorites. 

 

We enjoyed a fun family 

day bowling at 

Charger Lanes. Thank 

you PTO for organizing 

the event. 

 

Students from 

Animal Club, Coding Club and  K-Kids had the 

opportunity to present what they are learning 

and doing after school with the Barberton 

Board of Education. 


